
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Swiss Chalet restaurant in South Lake Tahoe
is not closing permanently, but just for the
fall.  According  to  owner  Peter  Baumann,  it
should be open for winter business starting
Dec. 12.

• The Lake Tahoe Historical Society is operating the museum in
South Lake Tahoe on winter hours. It is open Saturdays from
11am-3pm. It will be closed in January to update exhibits.

• Sierra Nevada College’s holiday party is Dec. 7 at 5:30pm at
the Hyatt Regency Lake Tahoe in Incline Village. Cost is $125
for  the  seated  dinner.  For  info  or  tickets,  contact
adabrowska@sierranevada.edu  or  (775)  881.7589.

• Voting help is available for people with disabilities. Call
888.569.7955 in Northern California for help with getting to a
poll, if you have a problem or need to file a complaint.

• Tahoe City PUD is having a budget workshop Nov. 5 at 4pm at
221 Fairway Drive, Tahoe City.
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